
To the Finance and Administration Committee,
 
I am writing this submission to express my support for the proposed Bill
to amend Health Insurance which will remove Medicare funding from the
practice of abortion for sex selection.
 
I strongly support such an amendment as it will actively encourage the
advancement of equality of the sexes which is a basic human right for all.
 
Thank you
 
Peter Bartolo
 




